
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF THE SOUTH SIDE QUARTER DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

AND SOUTH SIDE FAIR PARK ADVISORY BOARD 

August 25, 2022 

In attendance were Board Members: Victoria McPhaul, Kristian Teleki, Ken 
Martin Executive Director Shannon Brown-Key

Shannon Brown Key provided a timeline of services rendered 2021-2022, annual 
ownership meeting was also discussed as well as a detailed plan of 2024 renewal 
plan that was to begin September of 2022.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
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